
SCRC Meeting 
March 15, 2020 

 
Attending: Carol Aron, Todd Landsburg, Patrick Bringardner, Colleen Holland, Amarissa 

Wooden, Gene Wooden 

 

Discussion: 

Race Stuff: 

Discussion of what to do about Roseburg to Coos Bay.  Will send an e-mail and post that we are 

moving to June 27.  If people choose to cancel or it gets cancelled, they can either choose to get 

their money back (- the race fee) or use towards next year.  Please let us know if still want to 

donate all or a portion of their race fee to Camp Millennium. 

 

Powers run is still on – will send e-mail & post on website that continuing. 

 

Catching Slough – as of now going forward, will let you know. 

 

SWAG with new logo 

Sweatshirts/long sleeve t-shirt 
Could put store in every race to offer folks to buy.  Need minimum order or are really 
expensive.  Need to price so making money.  Amarissa will look into. 
 
Race directors get a shirt or jacket to identify them.  Amarissa will look into. 
 
Budget 
Accounts are reconciled!  Great job Colleen and Amarissa! 
 
Discussion about giving donations at the end of the year once all accounts are settled.  Also re-
look at who we donate to and focus more on local teams and athletics.   
 
Costs 
Get rid of student membership.  Continue charging $5 for students. 
Family membership – charge individual prices for each runner per normal. 
 
Print something up to have at races saying the prices for family membership will be. 
 
Voted – all agreed. 


